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We would have had water draining towards our building had we not intervened.

Far North drain on the East side of the street.

26 years.

We would have had water draining towards our building had we not intervened.



We were flooded with over 8" of water during the streetscape project.
Prior to the streetscape project we were never flooded.

We had to replace the foundation due to the 
streetscape project.

Our foundation was jackhammed out from under your brick.  Our brick recessed 

4 to 5" from the front of our foundation wall.  Our brick was not installed on public property as stated by
Streetscape contractor foreman.

During flooding caused by
the streetscape project.

08/2024



The front of our building is in need of replacement due to the foundation damage caused

by the streetscape project.

Larry Watts

08/23/2024




